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Corrigendum: Gender Differences in Grant Submissions 
across Science and Engineering Fields at the NSF

LESLIE J. RISSLER, KATHERINE L. HALE, NINA R. JOFFE, AND NICHOLAS M. CARUSO

Since the original publication of this paper, the following changes have been made:
1)	� The following statement is now included in the Acknowledgments.
	� “Any opinion, findings, and conclusions or recommendations expressed in this material are those of the author(s) and do not 

necessarily reflect the views of the National Science Foundation or United States government.”
2)	� The legend for Fig 1 has been corrected to include 2015 which was inadvertently left off the original legend text. It 

should now state: “...(over years 2008, 2010, 2013, and 2015; data S1)”.
3)	 Table S1 is included in the supplemental data.

Leslie J. Rissler (leslie.rissler@gmail.com) is affiliated with the Division of Environmental Biology at the National Science Foundation, in Alexandria, Virginia. 
Katherine L. Hale is affiliated with the National Center for Science and Engineering Statistics, part of the National Science Foundation, in Alexandria, Virginia. 
Nina R. Joffe is affiliated with the Department of Biology at New Mexico State University, in Las Cruces. Nicholas M. Caruso is affiliated with the Department of 
Fish and Wildlife at Virginia Tech, in Blacksburg, Virginia. Rissler and Hale contributed equally to this paper.

doi: 10.1093/biosci/biaa096

1037-1037-biaa096.indd   1037 23-10-2020   02:50:10 PM


